
Please share your story about how someone at Gordon Memorial positively impacted your
care, and make a donation in their name. Employees will be recognized by the Gordon
Memorial Hospital Foundation. 

Patients and families often ask how they can show their appreciation and gratitude to an
employee of Gordon Memorial who has made their experience exceptional.

Gordon Memorial Hospital Foundation’s Appreciative Patient Program provides a way to
show gratitude toward an employee, provider, or department who played a special role in
your or a loved one's care.

Appreciative
Patient 

Program

Please Share your appreciation story.

I want to thank:
(Please include the name of the provider, nurse, employee, or department you wish to thank)

Your Story:

I give Gordon Memorial Hospital Foundation permission to share my story with the employees or department
I wish to thank

I give Gordon Memorial Hospital Foundation permission to us my story for publication purposes. 

YES_____    NO______

YES_____    NO______

Did someone positively impact your visit to Gordon Memorial Health
Services?

I give Gordon Memorial Hospital Foundation permission to share my story but would like to remain
anonymous.

YES_____    NO______


